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 INTER MINISTERIAL COMMITTEE DECISIONS ON VUWANI 

 

The Inter Ministerial Committee on Vuwani met on Wednesday and looked into 
several issues with regard to the Vuwani communities. The Committee has 
therefore noted the Demarcation Board decision not to review the Vuwani 
boundaries as requested by the Senior Traditional Leaders and Stakeholders in 
Vuwani. 

The Inter Ministerial Committee has also noted the response as captured in a 
statement issued by Khosi Masia, on behalf of all affected Mahosi or Traditional 
Leaders within the area. We however wish to register our displeasure as the Inter 
Ministerial Committee that Senior Traditional Leaders have decided to 
communicate with us through the media. 

The Inter Ministerial Committee reiterates its stance of a transparent and robust 
continuous engagement with affected communities. These engagements are 
premised in the belief that our people have the right to access water, electricity, 
roads and all services as mandated within the Constitution of the country. We 
also call for calm and leadership in the area.  
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